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01536 310680 
       Safeguarding 

If you ever have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of our children, please contact the school and ask 

for Mrs. Eaton-Brown, (Designated Safeguarding Lead). Mr. Brown and Mrs. Goosey are also trained Designated 

Safeguarding Leaders. Alternatively contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub on 0300 126 1000. 

 

 
Parent Evenings will take place on Wednesday 27th February 

3.30pm – 7.00pm and Thursday 28th February 3:30pm – 5:00pm.  

We will once again be using Teachers 2 Parents booking system. 

89% of parents have already booked! Please book your slot as 

soon as possible. If you have not received your text or email 

confirmation or if you are experiencing problems, please contact 

the school office who will assist you with this. In order to operate 

this system and other systems in school, it is vitally important that 

your contact number and email address is up-to-date. Please let 

us know asap if you details have changed. 

 
Sporting News On Thursday Brambleside competed in a Kurling 

competition for KS1. Brambleside came 1st and took home the 

gold medals. As a result, the Brambleside KS1 Kurling team will 

compete in the County finals and play against the best teams in 

the district.  Well done! 

 

As part of the National Child Measurement programme, 

Reception and Year 6 children screening will take place this 

week. In year 6, the children will be weighed and measured and 

the findings sent home. The data is then held by the Local 

Authority and sent to NHS Digital and Public Health England.  In 

Reception, in addition to height and weight, the children will 

have a basic health screening which includes vision and hearing.  

You have the option to opt-out of the service. 

 

7th March 2019 is World Book Day! The children 

are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character or a character from a book they have 

shared in school. This is optional, please do not feel that you need to purchase something 

new for your child to wear. 

 

Picture News 

Question: Is there a time when giving up is the right thing to do? 

British Value: Mutual Respect 

At times, people may need to make difficult decisions about their 

work or things they enjoy doing. This may mean giving up 

something we love and needing to change direction. We must 

respect these decisions, as sometimes things are out of our 

control.  

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY      

   February 

    8 Chinese New Year Disco 

 12 Foundation Stage Writing Workshop 

   13 Reception and Year 6 Screening 

   15 Geo Challenge Day Year 6 

   15 Close to Pupils 

   25 Re-open to pupils 

   27 Parent Consultations 

   28 Parent Consultations 

 

   March 

     7 World Book Day 

   11 British Science Week 

   13 Class Photographs 

   18 Year 5 Bikeability 

   25 Year 4 Residential 

 

   April 

    

   5 Close to pupils 

   5 Easter Bonnet Parade and Egg 

      decorating 

  23 Training Day 

  24 Re-open to pupils 
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